
Zoom Updates
A security update from Zoom at the end of September will require all Zoom meetings setup in 
the future to have a passcode. More information is available here. 
  
     

Dates for Fall Tech Tuesdays announced. 
Topics include: Excel training, Office 365, 
Zoom etc. 

Laney Facilities & 
Technology  Updates
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Adobe Creative 
Cloud

The Laney IT Dept. acquired 
licenses for students for Fall, for 
home usage. If your students need 
licenses, please email IT.

Work requests can be submitted by 
emailing the Laney Business Office 
at lbusinessoffice@peralta.edu or      
texting 510-599-9411. 

Working Together to Support Our Students & The Campus Community 

Tech Tuesdays Are BACK!

Chromebook Lending 
Program 
 
Our Chromebook Lending Program continues 
on Wednesdays through September. Visit 
this webpage to view the schedule. Students 
may pick up a Chromebook on Wednesdays 
between 10 am -12 noon from Tower Lobby.

Work Orders

The Technology Planning Committee will resume its monthly meetings . 
Committee meets every second Thursday from 3 pm- 4:30 pm via Zoom. 
Click here to learn more. 

Laney IT continues to provide remote and limited scheduled on-site 
support. If you have any tech needs, please email 
laneyhelpdesk@peralta.edu
 

Technology Planning Committee MeetingsLaney IT Continues to Support!

New IT Resource Page 
IT website developed with summary of resources needed for online 
learning/teaching/business functions. Click here to check it out!
 

Infrastructure Updates 
The central utility plant is getting updated. This major infrastructure 
project will include the relocation of the cooling towers and repair 
/replacement of the chillers and boilers. This project will greatly improve 
the heating and cooling on campus. 

The Library LRC project is moving forward.  Architects will be 
meeting with all the end users to review the current layout, 
potential furniture, and casework needs.  The new building should 
be ready to open by June 2023. 

Library LRC

Facilities Planning Committee meets the 1st and 3rd Monday of the month during 
the fall and spring semesters and meetings are open to everyone.  Click here to 
learn more. 

FPC Meetings

Cleaning the Campus
Engineers, custodians and the grounds crew have been busy making 
repairs and cleaning the campus so we’ll be ready when we return to 
face to face instruction. In addition, the Swinerton project management 
team has been busy coordinating electrical, plumbing and HVAC 
projects around campus to resolve some long awaited repairs. If you’d 
like an update on a particular repair, please email 
amarshall@peralta.edu.  

Locker Room Update
The Title IX Locker Room modernization has gone through the initial process to select a design 
build entity. In the meantime, the project manager is working on getting portable showers and 
bathrooms will be placed on the tennis courts to use during the locker room construction. This 
project is scheduled to be complete by December 2022. 

Theater Modernization
The Theater Modernization project 
continues to move forward. Architects 
are meeting with end users to review 
the updated plans. This project will be 
completed over the next two and half 
years.

New Student-Run Bank!
We’re getting a student run US Bank branch in the student center!  The 
construction plans are well underway and the approval process with the 
Division of the State Architect (DSA) will begin soon. We hope the branch 
will be up and running by Fall 2021 or Spring 2022. For more information 
about the program, contact Kim Glosson at kglosson@peralta.edu. 
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